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F ILAMATIC
Type FUS/TP & FKS/TP F i l l ing Units

NATIONAL INSTRUMENT, L.L.C.

"O" Ring Seals
Standard with Type 
FUS/TP and FKS/TP
Filling Units. Optional
for type FUS, FKS and 
FSV. Sanitary design,
recommended for
dispensing pharma-
ceuticals, food products,
fast drying materials,
and water-based
liquids. Available in a 
wide variety of
formulations for 
product compatibility.

Capacities: 0.1mL to 
1100mL
FUS/TP: Used for 
dispensing perfumes, 
alcohol, solvents, etc.
FKS/TP: Used for 
dispensing more 
viscous materials such 
as shampoo, light 
creams, oils etc. 
Recommended for 
applications requiring 
frequent disassembly. 
Non-threaded tie-rod 
construction makes it 
easy to clean - 
eliminates cracks and 
crevices. Merely 
loosen a pair of clamps 
to disassemble the 
entire Filling Unit. 
Furnished completely 
with plastic tubing and 
nozzle. Comes 
standard with "O" ring 
piston seals.
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